
               

Laughton All Saints’ C of E Primary 

 

Dear Families,  

This term, we’ll be focusing on consolidating key skills, preparing for transitions, 

and making the most of the longer days with outdoor learning opportunities, 

sports events and end-of-year activities. It is a time for students to shine, 

showcase their progress and create lasting memories with their classmates and 

teachers. 

We’re incredibly proud of how far our pupils have come and are looking forward 

to a strong finish to the year. Thank you, as always, for your continued support 

and partnership.  

Please check Class Dojo for the most recent celebrations and news.  

 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Armitage 

 

DIARY DATES 

Here is a collection of the exciting events coming up this term: 

• Fathers’ Day Breakfast – Monday 16th June – 8.00a.m. 

• Toddle Waddle – Class 1 – 19th June 

• Y6 Visit to Gullivers – 1st July 

• Sports Days – 2nd July – Classes 2,3 and 4 – 2p.m on the lower field Class 1 Sports – 10th July 

• Class 2 Café – 3rd July 2.45p.m A celebration of ART and D.T 

• Class Trips – *see class information*  

• Summer Fair – A community celebration with games, food and entertainment – 9th July) 2.30p.m 

• INSET DAY – 11th July – school closed for pupils. 

• Y6 Academy Awards – Tuesday 15th July - 6p.m. Y6 Families invited. 

• Transition Days – Helping pupils prepare for their next year group or school. Whole-school 

transition – 16th July. Year 6 going to Dinnington High School – Friday 18th, Monday 21st, Tuesday 

22nd and Wednesday 23rd July.  

• Records of Achievement go out to parents on17th July  

• Y6 Leavers’ Service – Thursday 17th July All Saints Church – 9.10a.m. Y6 families invited. 

• Last day of term – Tuesday 22nd July 

• INSET DAY – Wednesday 23rd July 



 

 SPECIAL MENTIONS Awarded for a specific subject, school value or showing another positive quality. We have really enjoyed 

seeing our children take pride in their achievements and share the event with their families. The following children have received a special 

mention since the Spring Term newsletter. 

 

Class 1 – Harriet, Rylah, Winnie, William, Darcie and Ronny 

Class 2 – Samuel, Hallie-Rae, Elliott, Boston, Elle and Zayn 

Class 3 – Lucas, Abe, Theo, Penniel, Jacob, Miley and Alfie 

Class 4 – Heidi, Chloe, Freye and Kendra 

READING AWARDS 

 
Class 3 – Remari  
Class 4 – Harvey  

 
Class 2 – Noah and Zayn,  
Class 3 – Fionn and Sebastian,  
Class 4 – Lewis, Kairen and Fraye,  
  
 
 

 
Class 2 – Harry and Carter 
Class 3- Hannah  
Class 4 – Kyran, Riley, Libby and Kendra  

 
Class 3 – Ethan     
Class 4 – Nikolas and Poppy  
 

GOVERNOR AWARD – to be presented at the end of term. 
Class 3 – Abe, Theo and Lucas. Class 4 – Reuben, Finnley, 
Chloe, Rachel and Nikolas. 

 
 

 

If you would like to be more involved in the life of the school and have great ideas for events and 

fundraising, please do get in touch. We would love to have you on board. We already have a super 

group of parents/grandparents who are currently supporting school but we would love for this to 

expand.  

Best wishes,  

Mrs Julie Armitage 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


